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Hello everyone,

The time has finally arrived, and we have a special announcement to share with you all. Naturally, it was not possible to visit everyone. Still, as we reported and presented our ministry throughout our meetings during this furlough where the Lord permitted, we have been asking everyone to pray with us about our return to Brazil by the end of this year and that God would restore some much-needed support. All things have come together according to His purpose (Rm. 8:28), and we're on our way back to Brazil, arriving there on December 13, 2022 - the Lord's willing.

Thank you all for praying with us about these special requests. Now with a date in our sights, we're on the edge of our seats, excited! Thank you for the opportunity to report or present our work to all those whom God allowed us to be with this time around. And we greatly appreciate all who have recently taken us on as your missionary representatives in Brazil. We're still about fifteen percent shy of our needed support, and we know and believe God will meet this need in His time, amen! But if not! We're committed! No matter! "To him be glory both now and for ever. Amen." 2Pe. 3:18b.
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